
Dave’s Trucking Services

340-244-2296

09/08/23
Good day to the 35th Legislature Committee on Budget Appropriations
and Finance, I am Dave Jeffers proprietor of Dave Trucking Service. I
testified prior before the committee for parcel No.6 Southside Quarter
99-8-3 Submarine Base No.6 where my business was approved for said
plot. I have an opportunity to relocate to 142-B Estate Annas Retreat
No.1 New Quarter. I paid a total of $4,105.00 (four thousand one
hundred five dollars to the Government of the Virgin Islands Property &
Procurement. I am in agreeance with the new lease before you for the
purpose of my trucking business headquarter. Funds that were paid to
Property & Procurement will be transferred to the new proposed
property by former commissioner Anthony Thomas. I would greatly
appreciate the committees favorable approval on this matter.

Thank you


